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Change of Dates:  Parental Consultations and Year R Farm Visit  
Last Friday we published our planned spring term dates on our Friday Flier.  Unfortunately, it is now necessary to 
change a couple of the dates.  Our parental consultations will take place on the following dates: 

 Monday 01 April and Wednesday 03 April and NOT 18 and 20 March.  At this meeting you will be given a copy 
of your child’s mid-year report 

It has also been necessary to change the date that Longdown Dairy Farm will be visiting Year R.  This will now take 
place as follows: 

 12 March and NOT 06 March – further details to follow 

Sickness or Diarrhoea  
If your child has either sickness or diarrhoea (or both) please do not send them back to school until 48 hours after 
the last episode.  We have been advised by the Health Protection Agency that this is the length of time children 
should be absent from school in order to stop “bugs” spreading and this is also the school’s policy.  In this way we 
are able to minimise the risk of this “bug” being spread to other children and adults.  

Request from Year 1:  Junk Modelling 
They need to re-stock their supplies for junk modelling.  Please can you send in clean yogurt pots, kitchen roll 
middles, cereal boxes, toothpaste tube boxes, Pringle pots and any other cardboard packaging you may have. 
Please send boxes etc through classes and not via the school office. 

School Uniform – limited items available from school at reduced price 
As you are aware, Skoolkit in Havant have taken over selling uniform for us.  We do have some items in school 
which we will be selling at our previous supplier prices.  The items available are as follows: 

PE T shirts: £5.70 
Age 3/4:    22/24” 
Age 5/6:    26" 
Age 7/8:    28" 
Age 9/10:  30" 

 

Polo Shirts: £6.60 
Age 3/4:    24” 
Age 5/6:    26" 
Age 7/8:    28" 
Age 9/10:  30" 
32" 

Cardigan:  £10.60 
Age 3/4:    24” 
Age 5/6:    26" 
Age 7/8:    28" 
Age 9/10:  30" 

 

Sweatshirt: £8.60 
Age 3/4:    24” 
Age 5/6:    26" 
Age 7/8:    28" 
Age 9/10:  30 
30" 

Reporting Absence 
A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called 
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get 
the free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents).  If your child is 
unwell it is your responsibility to inform the school of this. 

Forest School Sessions:  Week 3 
Next week Woodpeckers’ Class will have forest school on Wednesday afternoon and Wagtails’ Class on Thursday 
Morning and Owls’ class on Thursday afternoon.  Please can you ensure that you send in their forest school 
clothing.   A reminder that we have aligned your child’s class with the lunch week menu. 

Lunch Menu 
Next Week’s Menu will be:  Week 3. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu.  Paper 
copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
http://www3.hants.gov.uk/hc3s/hc3s-primary/primarymenu.htm

